Allen, Amber

From: Allyson Pease
Sent: Sunday, Februa
To: PAZ

Subject: Pls save 1505 Alameda

27,2022 5:15 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

This is a request to save 1505 Alameda, built in 1947, is one of the few Bauhaus/Modernist structures from the
immediate post-war period remaining in Austin and this little gem, which adds to our neighborhood’s historic
character, deserves some TLC, not obliteration.

| oppose it being demolished.
Allyson Pease
78745

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





